
Comments in support of LD 2199 

When it comes to why it's important for Maine to pay childcare providers enrollment fees instead 
of attendance fees, there are a few key points to consider. First, enrollment fees provide a 

stable and predictable income for providers, which helps them maintain the quality of care they 
offer. Relying on attendance fees can lead to financial instability for providers, making it 

challenging for them to cover their expenses and provide consistent care. Fluctuations in 
attendance can make it difficult for providers to plan and allocate resources effectively. In 
addition, paying childcare providers enrollment fees can help address the issue of under 

compensation in the industry. 

Thank you for your time, 

Delores Alberico 

Ds DayCare, Skowhegan


